

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education
1500 North Verdugo Road

Glendale, CA 91208 REMOTE SERVICES

Email: eopsdesk@glendale.edu **Voicemail:** 818-240-1000 ext. 6900

Dear EOPS Student,

Please be advised that the third counseling meeting deadline for EOPS is December 15.

If you haven't had an opportunity to see a counselor yet, you still can make your required meetings in time. If you have completed all your program requirements, please disregard this email.

EOPS students can monitor their EOPS counseling meeting dates posted on their student portal. If you find that your last counseling visit date does not match your record, you will be expected to inform our office through eopsdesk@glendale.edu within one week from the time of your counseling visit in question. No corrections or adjustments will be made if it is not addressed within that week.

Click here for instructions on how to check your EOPS contacts.

All EOPS students are expected to visit their EOPS counselors three times a semester and complete at least 6 semester units to maintain a good program standing. For complete details refer to the Mutual Responsibility Contract (MRC).

Mark your calendar for **EOPS priority registration date for spring**:

Spring 2022- November 15

For your reference, this information is also available on the GCC website under the <u>Important</u> Dates Calendar 2021-2022.

We currently offer EOPS counseling **REMOTELY** (by-phone) and **ONLINE**.

Please make sure to complete your online <u>FOPS Appointment Request Form</u> asap, and we will get back to you with your scheduled counseling appointment date and time.

If you have quick questions, you may also see counselors on drop-in basis daily. The weekly drop-in counseling schedule is available on the <u>EOPS Homepage</u>.

Make sure to see an EOPS counselor asap to have your study list for spring 2022 reviewed and updated to ensure you are on the right track and that you register on your priority registration date!

We hope to see you soon!